NFI Announcements for PIPO Committee-3.9.24
-Nothing much new to report for the NFI PIPO Committee. I’m making a plea for members to join the committee with the goal to be an active committee and meet once a month. With the desire to reach some broad goals, not just health fairs, it takes a committee of worker bees… It takes a team to reach our goals.
- Region 8 PIPO did not meet because of Region 8 Business Assembly. I followed up by email with the (2) volunteer members of Region 8 PIPO Committee and divvied up equal portions of the contact list created for the roll out distribution at Region 8 Assembly/Convention of the of ‘Professional Folders’. I drafted a sample email to forward out to the members for replies and sent my draft as a sample for the other (2) volunteers. 
I also emailed 13 members who took a total of 17 folders (1/3 of contact list) and got back 3 responses. Only (1) actually took to her doctor. (1) indicated she forgot and has an appt with her primary doctor the beginning of Jan 2025. And the 3rd response has (2) folders and will be seeing (2) doctors this month.
The other (2) volunteers have not yet sent out their portion of the contact list. 
I’m hoping to have something by next month regarding a link for PIPO on the NFI website 
[bookmark: _GoBack]And in process of drafting an article for April’s newsletter with PIPO Committee’s most recent updates. 
